
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

8th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We look forward to seeing your child at Nature Club, please find below some further 

information for yourself and your child. 

Nature Club will run from 3:15pm to 4:30pm and will take place in the Mrs Cumiskay’s 

classroom. Once dismissed from class at the end of the day, your child should make 

their way straight to the Mrs Cumiskay’s classroom (younger children will be taken by 

a member of staff) with all their belongings. 

They will be dismissed by either Mrs Asher or Mrs Crofts at 4.30pm from the front of the 

Villa. Any children who are attending After School Club afterwards will be then taken 

to the hall. 

Should you now not require an After School Club place then please inform the 

school office. 

Children will require appropriate clothing for the weather, so please check the 

forecast for the day. This will include suitable outdoor footwear (i.e. wellies, old 

trainers) as they will be going into the woods, as well as sun cream and a hat if the 

weather calls for them. 

Although Nature Club will have a more relaxed atmosphere, we want all the 

children to enjoy their time here and the same good behaviour is expected at 

Nature Club as it is in school time. Unacceptable behaviour will result in your child 

losing their place. 

We are really looking forward to the start of our new Nature Club and letting the 

children explore the natural environment. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Asher and Mrs Crofts 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


